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Date: 5th February 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Young Voices - Sheffield 
FINAL REMINDERS  

  
On Friday 9th February 2024, all Singing Squad members should arrive at school as normal in their school 
uniform.  Singing Squad will meet in the Sports Hall at 11.00am with everything that we need for the trip – 
coats, bags, food etc.  
 
We will be giving the children their T-shirts on Friday morning. If your child did not order a Young Voices 
T-Shirt they will need to wear a plain white one or a Young Voices T-Shirt from previous years.  
 
Please note that the children are not allowed mobile phones with them. If they need them then they must 
keep them in their school bag at their own risk. School will not be responsible for the phones or if they are 
lost, stolen or broken.  
 

LUNCH  
Children who pay for school dinners will be allowed in at 11.30am for an early lunch. All other children 
should bring a packed lunch and will also eat at 11.30am.  
 

TIMINGS  
We will leave school at 12.00pm to arrive in Sheffield for 1.30pm. Rehearsals are from 2.00pm - 5.00pm.  
 
There is then a break for an hour for food so ALL CHILDREN SHOULD BRING A PACKED TEA. Please 
note it is a very long day so please be generous with the food – the children will get hungry. Fizzy drinks 
or glass bottles are not permitted, could we please ask that you also pack plenty of water. 
  
Parents can arrive at the arena anytime from 6.00pm. There will be school ‘shout-outs’ from 6.30pm so 
we will be able to wave at you and you can locate us. We have a large banner with ‘Rossett Acre’ on it. 
Binoculars are recommended – it’s a large arena! As is now normal for arena events your bags will be 
searched and you should not have glass bottles on you. Please check the arena website for further 
information.  
 

Parents need to make their own way there and back. On the Utilita Arena website there is lots of 
information about travelling and parking. Please be mindful that the journey there could be affected by 
traffic. The concert finishes at 9.00pm. You can not collect your child at the arena but must return to school 
to collect them. We anticipate being at school at 10.45pm approximately.  
 

For any questions please contact Lesley Stott at stottl@rap.rklt.co.uk  
On the day, for any emergencies please use 07974248830  
 
Yours sincerely,    
Lesley Stott  
Music Teacher    

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/

